
                                                       
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Phillips 66 makes donation to Sweeny Community Hospital 
 

SWEENY, October 4, 2022 – Phillips 66 donated $300,000 to the Sweeny Community Hospital to support a 

new hospital to serve the citizens of Sweeny and the surrounding areas. A groundbreaking for the new hospital 

was held on August 31.  The new facility will be constructed around the current site of the hospital and will be 

completed in 2024. 

 

“We value our partnership with Phillips 66 and are grateful for this donation to help bring a state-of-the-art facility 

to the Sweeny community,” Sweeny Community Hospital CEO Kelly Park said.  “Phillips 66 is a good neighbor, 

and we look forward to seeing this project come to fruition.” 

 

“Phillips 66 supports the safety and wellbeing of our employees and community,” Phillips 66 Sweeny Refinery 

Communications and Public Affairs Advisor Jessica Follett said.  “We are happy to make this donation to the 

Sweeny Hospital to help provide for the healthcare needs of our West of the Brazos community.” 
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PHOTO CUTLINE:  Phillips 66 presents a donation to Sweeny Community Hospital Board and 

Foundation Board members and CEO Kelly Park at the hospital groundbreaking on August 31, 2022. 


